The AORN Global Surgical Conference & Expo takes place April 1-4, 2023, in San Antonio, TX. This event allows perioperative nurses and exhibitors from around the globe to exchange information for four days!!! Attending this event will include learning, networking, and inspiration! Experience the latest innovations for the O.R., connect with recruiters from top health systems, and participate in educational workshops along with hands-on simulation trainings.
During the conference there will be more than 200 contact hours available. Hear from renowned speakers and industry experts for new ideas on improving perioperative practice.
Are you interested in attending the conference as a chapter delegate?  Serving as a chapter delegate will only enhance your experience. Delegates are voting members of AORN who attend the business meetings during the conference and expo and have the privilege of voting on the business of the Association.
Chapters receive a certain number of delegate seats based on their total chapter membership. Chapter delegates vote on behalf of the chapter membership as a whole.
If you wish to serve as a chapter delegate, submit a willingness-to-serve form by December 31, 2022. Chapter delegates will be chosen based on points accumulated for participation in chapter activities and events (a minimum of 6 points in the calendar year is required).  All chapter delegates chosen are eligible to receive a stipend.  In order to receive the stipend, you must attend all business sessions, vote, and submit an article for newsletter.
Submit a willingness-to-serve form to Joy Chau at jbchaurn@gmail.com.  Delegates will be chosen and contacted by January 8, 2023, via email. Please ensure that your email address is entered correctly.

An announcement will be posted on the chapter website so stay tuned for the upcoming events, newsletters, and announcements! Good Luck!

